
Please join us for an 

NMCC Alumni & Friends 

RECEPTION
at 

Rosette’s Restaurant 
240 Main Street, Frenchville

Are you a graduate of 

   Northern Maine Community College 
(or NMTC or NMVTI) living in the St. John Valley?

on 
TUESDAY, APRIL 9

from 
5:00 - 7:00 PM

Stop by to reconnect or make 
some new connections with 
fellow NMCC graduates 

from the area.  Look at old 
yearbooks, enjoy some light 

refreshments, and more!

AlumniNMCC&i FriendsORGANIZATION

For more information about this event or 
other alumni happenings, contact the 

NMCC Alumni  Office at:
760-1188  or 

info@nmcc.edu
Like us on Facebook: 

www.facebook.com/NMCC.Alumni


